
Date: October 30, 2018 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San I ose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Due to state-mandated increases in retirement contributions, Campbell Union High 
School District is facing a budget deficit, and has been working very hard to identity 
sources of on-going, unrestricted revenue to offset this additional cost. As a 
member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to 
support the District's very creative efforts to convert the district office/maintenance 
yard into an ongoing revenue stream. This ongoing revenue will benefit our 
students by not forcing cuts to any existing programs or staff in order to counteract 
the upcoming budget deficit. 

The proposed development of the existing parcel is very compatible with the 
neighborhood. The two visible ends of the parcel which front on Camden or Union 
would remain commercial. The hidden center of the thin parcel which borders 
single family residential on either long side would also become single family 
residential to match. It would make for a much more pleasant experience for the 
existing residents and increases the property values of their homes. Those 
neighbors would surely not support any effort to put taller commercial buildings on 
that skinny parcel. And the additional numbers of ADU's proposed along with the 
new single family homes would go a long way to meeting the State's housing 
mandates during our housing crisis. 

If you do support this proposal, we trust the District will not unduly burden any one 
school with housing all the relocated buses or storage from the current parcel, and 
will actively involve each school's community members in any bus relocating plans 
from the onset and incorporate any concerns. 

With your support, the District will be able to convert an underutilized asset into 
ongoing revenue that will flow directly back into our classrooms to support the 
educational experience of our students and help us to meet the upcoming budget 
deficit. Please support the initiative. 

Sincerely, 

Alena Campagna 



Mayor Sam Liccardo 
200 E. Santa Clara Street 
18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

October 5, 2018 

The Campbell Union High School District has created a proposal that is a combination of ground 
leases and land exchange that has the potential to generate 1.5 million annually in badly needed 
ongoing unrestricted revenue to support student programs. The plan is in keeping with the 
character of the existing neighborhood and appears likely to have no significant impact on traffic 
in the area. It is contingent upon the acquisition of a property that already has tenants and which 
can house the District Office operations as well. In order for that to occur, it is my understanding 
that a portion of the land needs to be designated as residential. 

I am in favor of this plan, and hope you will support the District's efforts. This is a creative use 
of the land and will help our students without raising taxes. Until education receives better 
funding, Districts must do what they can to deliver quality education to our youth. 

Yours truly, 



Mayor Sam Liccardo 
200 E. Santa Clara Street 
18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

October 5, 2018 

The Campbell Union High School District has created a proposal that is a combination of ground 
leases and land exchange that has the potential to generate 1.5 million annually in badly needed 
ongoing unrestricted revenue to support student programs. The plan is in keeping with the 
character of the existing neighborhood and appears likely to have no significant impact on traffic 
in the area. It is contingent upon the acquisition of a property that already has tenants and which 
can house the District Office operations as well . In order for that to occur, it is my understanding 
that a portion of the land needs to be designated as residential. 

1 am in favor oftbis pfan, and hope you will support the District's efforts. This is a creative use 
of the land and will help our students without raising taxes. Until education receives better 
funding, Districts must do what they can to deliver quality education to our youth. 

Thank you! 

Yours jJ:Nly, 



Mayor Sam Liccardo 
200 E. Santa Clara Street 
18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

Sept. 27, 2018 

The Campbell Union High School District has created a proposal that is a combination of ground 
leases and land exchange that has the potential to generate 1. 5 million annually in badly needed 
ongoing unrestricted revenue to support student programs. The plan is in keeping with the 
character of the existing neighborhood and appears likely to have no significant impact on traffic 
in the area. It is contingent upon the acquisition of a property that already has tenants and which 
can house the District Office operations as well. In order for that to occur, it is my understanding 
that a portion of the land needs to be designated as residential. 

I am in favor of this plan, and hope you will support the District's efforts. This is a creative use 
of the land and will help our students without raising taxes. Until education receives better 
funding, Districts must do what they can to deliver quality education to our youth. 

Thank you! 
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Mayor Sam Liccardo 
200 E. Santa Clara Street 
18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

October 3, 2018 

The Campbell Union High School District has created a proposal that is a combination of ground 
leases and land exchange that has the potential to generate 1.5 million annually in badly needed 
ongoing unrestricted revenue to support student programs. The plan is in keeping with the 
character of the existing neighborhood and appears likely to have no significant impact on traffic 
in the area. It is contingent upon the acquisition of a property that already has tenants and which 
can house the District Office operations as well. In order for that to occur, it is my understanding 
that a portion of the land needs to be designated as residential. 

l am in favor of this plan, and hope you will support the District's efforts. This is a creative use 
of the land and will help our students without raising taxes. Until education receives better 
funding, Districts must do what they can to deliver quality education to our youth. 

Thank you! 

Yours truly, 



Mayor Sam Liccardo 
200 E. Santa Clara Street 
18th Floor 

San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

October 3, 2018 

The Campbell Union High School District has created a proposal that is a combination of ground 
leases and land exchange that has the potential to generate 1.5 million annually in badly needed 
ongoing unrestricted revenue to support student programs. The plan is in keeping with the 
character of the existing neighborhood and appears likely to have no significant impact on traffic 
in the area. It is contingent upon the acquisition of a property that already has tenants and which 
can house the District Office operations as well. In order for that to occur, it is my understanding 
that a portion of the land needs to be designated as residential. 

I am in favor of this plan. and hope you will support the District's efforts. This is a creative use 
of the land and will help our students without raising taxes. Until education receives better 
funding, Districts must do what they can to deliver quality education to our youth. 

Thank you! 

Yours-tru1y, 
/ / 



Date: ----------

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging 

you to support the District's request to rezone the land that the district office and 

maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the 

district to convert an underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit 

our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the 

surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements will therefore 

benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) 

community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support 

of this proposal will demonstrate to the community at large that you are fully 

committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Sincerely, 

Printed Name: 5 fe._ve_. Car /, /) 
Address:. 



Date: Ou+-- 101 U/ !cf 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging 

you to support the District's request to rezone the land that the district office and 

maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the 

district to convert an underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit 

our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the 

surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements will therefore 

benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) 

community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support 

of this proposal will demonstrate to the community at large that you are fully 

committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Sincerely, 

Printed Name: .....------------------
Address: 

-~ 



Date: /()-/ O-/ f 
' 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo, 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging 

you to support the District's request to rezone the land that the district office and 

maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the 

district to convert an underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit 

our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible' with the 

surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements will therefore 

benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) 

community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support 

of this proposal will demonstrate to the community at large that you are fully 

committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Sincerely, 
I I 

Address: 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/27/2018 11:46am CT 

Completed: 10/27/2018 11 :47am 
CT 

2018-10-27 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Nadine Siguenza 
Stamped: 10/27/201811:47:19 AM; 108.226.114.226; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 I 0:21 :41 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By; 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User SentOn: I0/27/201812:14pmCT 

Completed: 10/27/2018 12: 16pm 
CT 

10/27/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Savita Ghai 
Stamped: 10/271201812:15:12 PM; 99.46.136.94; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:22:59 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/27/201812:19pm CT 

Completed: 10/27/2018 12:20pm 
CT 

10/27/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Arianna Caliari 
Stamped: 10/27/201812:19:50 PM; 67.164.46.165; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:23:47 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/27/2018 12:46pm CT 

Completed: 10127/2018 12:47pm 
CT 

10/27/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Kim Zehring 
Stamped: 1012712018 12:47:23 PM; 76.103.163.90 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:24:26 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/27/2018 7:52pm CT 

Completed: 10/28/2018 8:5lpm CT 

2018-10-28 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Kym Teppo 
Stamped: 10/28/2018 8:50:20 PM; 107.77.165.2; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:25:37 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/28/2018 7:47am CT 

Completed: l 0/28/2018 7:49am CT 

10/28/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district ' s students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Xudong Liu 
Stamped: 1012812018 7:48:28 AM; 76.198.133.33; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31 /2018 10:32:38 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/28/2018 12:54pm CT 

Completed: 10/28/2018 l 2:56pm 
CT 

10/28/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Angie Dupree 
Stamped: 10/28/2018 12:55:26 PM; 73.15.54.230; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:33:10 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/28/2018 4: l 5pm CT 

Completed: I 0/28/2018 4: I 7pm CT 

2018-10-28 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

M Signed: Nalani Reimann-Panisi 
LJ Stamped: 10/28/2018 4:15:45 PM; 108.231.72.90; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:33:41 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/28/2018 6:04pm CT 

Completed: l 0/28/2018 6:05pm CT 

10/28/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District 's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Please help! Our district is in desperate need of funding and we need to have competitive schools to maintain our communities ' 
attractiveness. 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Andrea Sullivan, MD 
Stamped: 10/28/2018 6:05:17 PM ; 99.65.176.169; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:34:15 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/28/2018 9:26pm CT 

Completed: 10/28/2018 9:27pm CT 

I 0/28/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Jason Dewberry 
Stamped: 10/28/2018 9:26:12 PM; 69.222.187.41 : 

ADDRESS 

Generated at I 0/31/2018 I 0:34:56 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User SentOn: 10/29/201812:31amCT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 12:31am C 

10/28/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: mini vatsala 
Stamped: 10/29/201812:31:00 AM; 24.6.57.126; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:36:13 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 9:47am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 9:49am CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Shuangjie Hu 
Stamped : 10/29/2018 9:48:38 AM; 67.164.39.238 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:36:53 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 9:56am CT 

Completed: 10/29/201 8 9:56am CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Joselyn Alvarado 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 9:56:22 AM; 24.6.166.255; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/3 1/2018 10:37:36 AM Centra l Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 9:58am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 9:59am CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : John Byers 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 9:58:28 AM; 73.231.39.1; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:38:31 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 9:58am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 IO:Olam 
CT 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Than~ you for your SUlJP_()tt inJhis_rnii_tter a11ci c_on_ti11l1ed support of our young people. 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Errica Crome 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:00:21AM;107.220.148.32; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/201810:39:07 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 lO:Olam CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:02am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Tessa Corona 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:02:18 AM; 206.213.157.164; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:40:20 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:08am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:1 lam C 

i 2018-10-29 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Marla Chand 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:10:03 AM; 174.215.45.120; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:41:45 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/201810:13am CT 

Completed: 10/29/201810:14am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the smrnunding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Karen Hedman 
Stamped: 10/29/201810 :14:00 AM; 209.37.101 .2; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at I0/31/2018 !0:42:14 AM Central Pagel of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:14am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10: 17am C 

2018-10-29 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Milijana CukiC 
Stamped: 1012912018 10:17:22 AM; 174.214.5.214; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:42:54 AM Central Pagel of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:15am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:15am C 

: 10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Lyn King 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:15:16 AM; 73.162.30.143; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:43:27 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:18am CT 

Completed: I 0/29/2018 I 0: l 9am C 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Veselin Cukic 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:18:19 AM; 174.214.5.214; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31 /2018 10:44:01 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10: 19am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:20am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Marina Markotic 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:19:35 AM; 174.214.5.214; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:44:30 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:20am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:21am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district 's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Aida Cukic 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 10:20:41 AM; 174.214.5.214; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:45:13 AM Central Page 1 of l 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:2lam CT 

Completed: 1012912018 10:22am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Allison Rix 
Siamped: 10/29/201810:22:03 AM ; 24.6.125.91 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:45:48 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:23am CT 

Completed: I 0/29/2018 I 0:24am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Jeff Rix 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:23:29 AM; 24.6.125.91 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at I 0/31/2018 I 0:46:32 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:33am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:33am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Susan Lucas 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 10 :33:16 AM ; 73.92.16.246; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31 /2018 10:47:04 AM Central Page I of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:47am CT 

Completed: I 0/291201 8 I 0: SI am C 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Teri Picart 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:50:35 AM; 104.10.249.1 09 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:47:34 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:54am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:57am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Rebecca 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:56:17 AM; 107.77.211.219; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/201810:48:14AMCentral Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:59am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 1 l:Olam C 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: KATHY GAO 
Stamped: 1012912018 11 :00:54 AM; 208.86.202.9; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 10:48:43 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 11 :04am CT 

Completed: 10/29/201 3:25pm CT 

20 18-10-29 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district 's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Andy yue 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 3:25:15 PM; 38.122.182.46 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 11:36:10 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 11 :04am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 3:25pm CT 

2018-10-29 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Andy yue 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 3:25:15 PM; 38.122.182.46; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 10/31/2018 11:36:10 AM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 11 :09am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 1 l:lOam C 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Linda Kennedy 
Stamped: 10/29/201811:09:31AM;107.77.211.129; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:38:00 PM Central Page I of I 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: I 012912018 11: l 7am CT 

Completed: l 0/29/2018 11: I Sam C 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Seungjib Choi 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 11 :17:35 AM; 76.102.98.152; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at I 1/3/2018 12:38:16 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 11:19am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 11 :20am 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underntilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your suppo1i of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Lamiya Nguyen 
Stamped: 10/29/201811:19:22 AM; 69.181.216.54; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:38:29 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: I 0/29/2018 11 :20am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 11 :21am C 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Kalan Nguyen 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 11 :20:26 AM; 69.181.216.54; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:38:39 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018l1:2larn CT 

Completed: I 0/29/20 18 11: 2 lam C 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Safiya Nguyen 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 11 :20:59 AM; 69.181.216.54; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:41:45 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: I 0/29/2018 11 :SOam CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 I !:Slam C 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Unioh High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Gail Arenberg 
Stamped: 10/29/201811:50:56 AM; 206.213 .157.164; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:42:03 PM Central Page 1 of I 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 11:56am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 11:57am C' 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: kirsten roth 
Stamped: 10/29/201811 :57:12 AM; 76.244.47.145; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:42:12 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: I 0/29/2018 11 :57am CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 11 :58am C 

I 0/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Yakoub Bellawala 
Stamped: 10/29/201811:57:34 AM; 67.160.200.91; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:42:22 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 12:2lpm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 12:23pm 
CT 

2018-10-29 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Jeane Dias Chaves 
Slamped: 10/29/201812:21:45 PM; 24.6.160.1 20 ; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:42:32 PM Central Pagel of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 12:28pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 12:29pm 
CT 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed : Michael Brooks 
Stamped: 10/29/201812:28:39 PM; 128.107.241 .166; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:42:43 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 12:28pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 12:28pm 
CT 

I 0/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Marie Takata Der 
Sta mped: 10/29/201812:28 :08 PM ; 192.119.168.163; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:42:53 PM Central Page I of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, I 8th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 1 :02pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 I : 14pm T 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

If the rezone is to take effect, please make sure there are safe and appropriate means to protect pedestrians, bicyclists and minimum 
impact on local traffic. 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Catherine Bonetti 
Stamped: 10/29/20181:13:32 PM; 73.189.248.84; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 1113/2018 12:44:35 PM Central Page 1 of I 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/2912018 1 :07prn CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 I :08pm CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo : 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Joanna Harris 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 1 :08:02 PM ; 172.58.39.192; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:45: 17 PM Central Page 1 of l 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 I: l Spm CT 

Completed: I 012912018 I: l 6pm CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Janine Hallas 
Stamped: 10/29/20181:16:16 PM; 205.174.240.239; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:45:27 PM Central Page I of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: I 0/29/2018 I :23pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 1 :25pm CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your suppo1i of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Terry Friedmsn 
Stamped: 10/29/20181:23:51PM;107.77.214.54; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:45:43 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 3:03pm CT 

Completed: I 0/29/20 l 8 3:06pm T 

As a member of the Campbell Union High·School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard cu1Tently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Andrea McPherson 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 3:05:51 PM; 73.158.172.1 6; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:45:59 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 3:06pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 3:07pm CT 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Joy Gutnick 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 3:06:41 PM; 24.5.93.170; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:46:09 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, I 8th Floor 
San Jose, CA 951I3 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 3:17pm CT 

Completed: I 0/29/20 I 8 3: I 8pm CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Sharon Byrd 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 3:17:46 PM; 73.222.74.161; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:46: 18 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 4:23pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 4:24pm CT 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Dianna Morello 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 4:23:58 PM; 198.246.249.35; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:46:29 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 8:57pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 8:59pm CT 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to conve1i an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Krystyna Binkiewicz 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 8:58:37 PM; 24.23.201.61; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 1113/2018 12:46:38 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 9:57pm CT 

Completed: I 012912018 9:57pm T 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Michal Weiss 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 9:57:19 PM; 99.8.153.18; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:46:54 PM Central Page 1 of I 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:3lpm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:32pm 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Noriko Tuffy 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 10:31:59 PM; 24.6.136.94; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 1113/2018 12:47:02 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018 10:57pm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 10:57pm 
CT 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District 's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Missie Huh 
Stamped: 10/29/201810:57:15 PM; 174.62.127.207; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/201 8 12:47: 11 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/29/2018l1:2lpm CT 

Completed: 10/29/2018 11 :22pm 
CT 

10/29/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Dana Patrascu 
Stamped: 10/29/2018 11 :21 :32 PM; 98.207.189.9; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:47:18 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/30/2018 12:20am CT 

Completed: 10/30/201 12:21am C 

2018-10-29 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Desiree I Acosta-Burton 
Stamped: 10/30/201812:21:07 AM; 174.215.56.45; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:47:25 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/30/2018 12:24am CT 

Completed: 10/31 /2018 10:54am C 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Leanne Haghighi 
Stamped: 101311201810:53:51 AM; 206.213.157.174; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:47:33 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



Sent By: 

DATE: 

The Honorable Sam Liccardo 
Mayor of the City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 18th Floor 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor Liccardo: 

Letter of Support 
Completed By: Public User Sent On: 10/30/2018 8:36am CT 

Completed: 10/30/2018 8:37am CT 

10/30/2018 

As a member of the Campbell Union High School District community, I am urging you to support the District's efforts to rezone the 
land the district office/maintenance yard currently occupy. This will be the first step in enabling the district to convert an 
underutilized asset into a revenue stream that will benefit our district's students. 

The proposed development for this parcel of land is compatible with the surrounding neighborhood, and the proposed improvements 
will therefore benefit both the immediate community, as well as the broader (district-wide) community. 

Lastly, in addition to the financial benefits that our schools will enjoy, your support of this proposal will demonstrate to the 
community at large that you are fully committed to improving our schools and neighborhoods. 

Additional Message to Mayor Liccardo: 

Sincerely, 
NAME: 

x Signed: Anne Palmer 
Stamped: 10/30/2018 8:36:56 AM; 107.3.139.35; 

ADDRESS 

Generated at 11/3/2018 12:47:41 PM Central Page 1 of 1 



 
390 Douglas Marowelli CUHSD Community member 

391 Sherri Ayers CUHSD Community member 

392 Nadine Siguenza CUHSD Community member 

393 Savita Ghai CUHSD Community member 

394 Arianna Caliari CUHSD Community member 

395 Kim Zehring CUHSD Community member 

396 Vicki Wooledge CUHSD Community member 

397 Kym Teppo CUHSD Community member 

398 Xudong Liu CUHSD Community member 

399 Angie Dupree CUHSD Community member 

400 Nalani 
Reimann-Pani
si CUHSD Community member 

401 Andrea Sullivan, MD CUHSD Community member 

402 Jason Dewberry CUHSD Community member 

403 mini vatsala CUHSD Community member 

404 Shuangjie Hu CUHSD Community member 

405 Joselyn Alvarado CUHSD Community member 

406 Greg Merrick CUHSD Community member 

407 John Byers CUHSD Community member 

408 Errica Crome CUHSD Community member 

409 Tessa Corona CUHSD Community member 

410 Marla Chand CUHSD Community member 

411 Karen Hedman CUHSD Community member 

412 Milijana CukiC CUHSD Community member 

413 Lyn King CUHSD Community member 

414 Veselin Cukic CUHSD Community member 

415 Marina Markotic CUHSD Community member 

416 Aida Cukic CUHSD Community member 

417 Allison Rix CUHSD Community member 

418 Jeff Rix CUHSD Community member 

419 Susan Lucas CUHSD Community member 

420 Teri Picart CUHSD Community member 

421 Rebecca  CUHSD Community member 

422 KATHY GAO CUHSD Community member 



423 Andy yue CUHSD Community member 

424 Jennifer A. Parker-Adib CUHSD Community member 

425 Jose Licorna CUHSD Community member 

426 Martin Pacheco CUHSD Community member 

427 Yeny A. Molina CUHSD Community member 

428 Tesfare Tawoke CUHSD Community member 

429 Delfino Solono CUHSD Community member 

430 Patricia Palomino CUHSD Community member 

431 
Veronica 
Munoz Garcia CUHSD Community member 

432 Jesus Juel Gates CUHSD Community member 

433 
Guang 
Feng Caci CUHSD Community member 

434 Josefina Del Carmen CUHSD Community member 

435 Takako Sakoda CUHSD Community member 

436 Chikako Hosoi CUHSD Community member 

437 Pedro Romero CUHSD Community member 

438 Zia Sichinava CUHSD Community member 

439 
Vanesa 
Romeve Medina CUHSD Community member 

440 Consuelo Delgado CUHSD Community member 

441 Ansuk Jung CUHSD Community member 

442 Daeag Chul Sohn CUHSD Community member 

443 Eunsook Pang CUHSD Community member 

444 Hongmei Zhu CUHSD Community member 

445 Yuen Chinf Lan CUHSD Community member 

446 Heddy Zhi CUHSD Community member 

447 Sun Kuong Cho CUHSD Community member 

448 Bebetha Mapala CUHSD Community member 

449 Maryna Gurinenko CUHSD Community member 

450 
Shahram 
Khayatan Mostafvi CUHSD Community member 

451 Margarita Kordonskaya CUHSD Community member 

452 Eunyaing Lee CUHSD Community member 

453 Maria Cardenas CUHSD Community member 



454 Lori K. Miller CUHSD Community member 

455 
Orlando De 
Jesus Escarcito CUHSD Community member 

456 

Jhevin 
Samuel 
Meza Rodriguez CUHSD Community member 

457 
Katherin 
Mireya Pineda CUHSD Community member 

458 Yancy Siciliano CUHSD Community member 

459 Luz Ma. Diaz CUHSD Community member 

460 
Reynad 
Garcia Rodriguez CUHSD Community member 

461 Maria Herrera CUHSD Community member 

462 Sara Hernandez CUHSD Community member 

463 Rocio Ortiz CUHSD Community member 

464 Mercedes Rosario CUHSD Community member 

465 Rosalva Martinez CUHSD Community member 

466 Maurn Perez CUHSD Community member 

467 
Juan 
Carlos Viyra-Ruiz CUHSD Community member 

468 Jim Kortenkamp CUHSD Community member 

469 Emma Miles CUHSD Community member 

470 Alena Campagna CUHSD Community member 

471 Ruby Leong CUHSD Community member 

472 Richard Collins CUHSD Community member 

473 Sylvia A. Moore CUHSD Community member 

474 Bill Donovan CUHSD Community member 

475 Julie Goodell CUHSD Community member 

476 Rich Goodall CUHSD Community member 

477 Steve Carlin CUHSD Community member 

478 Lorie Laird CUHSD Community member 

479 Ann Fitzgerald CUHSD Community member 

480 Linda Kennedy CUHSD Community member 

481 Seungjib Choi CUHSD Community member 

482 Lamiya Nguyen CUHSD Community member 

483 Kalan Nguyen CUHSD Community member 



484 Safiya Nguyen CUHSD Community member 

485 Gail Arenberg CUHSD Community member 

486 Kristen Roth CUHSD Community member 

487 Yakoub Bellwala CUHSD Community member 

488 Jeane Dias Chaves CUHSD Community member 

489 Michael Brooks CUHSD Community member 

490 Marie Takata Der CUHSD Community member 

491 Catherine Bonetti CUHSD Community member 

492 Joanna Harris CUHSD Community member 

493 Janine Hallas CUHSD Community member 

494 Terry Friedman CUHSD Community member 

495 Andrea McPherson CUHSD Community member 

496 Joy Gutnick CUHSD Community member 

497 Sharon Byrd CUHSD Community member 

498 Dianna Morello CUHSD Community member 

499 Drystyna Binkiewicz CUHSD Community member 

500 Michal Weiss CUHSD Community member 

501 Noriko Tuffy CUHSD Community member 

502 Missie Huh CUHSD Community member 

503 Dana Patrascu CUHSD Community member 

504 Desiree Acost-Burton CUHSD Community member 

505 Leanne Haghighi CUHSD Community member 

506 Anne Palmer CUHSD Community member 

507 Rebecca L. Williams CUHSD Community member 

508 
Jeanne-Ma
rie Rachlin CUHSD Community member 

509 H. William Poor CUHSD Community member 

510 Deborah Scrivens CUHSD Community member 

511 Theodore Jardetzky CUHSD Community member 

512 
Steven 
Williams Turner CUHSD Community member 

513 Elizabeth Jenkins CUHSD Community member 

514 Heather Miksch CUHSD Community member 

515 Nicole Rodriguez CUHSD Community member 

516 Laurie Gamble CUHSD Community member 



517 Gina Jenkins CUHSD Community member 

518 Michelle Lister CUHSD Community member 

519 Yyen  CUHSD Community member 

520 Martin Lister CUHSD Community member 

521 Harrison Lister CUHSD Community member 

522 Alden Lister CUHSD Community member 

523 Ed Ortler CUHSD Community member 

524 Jenna Patton CUHSD Community member 

525 Vicky Ha CUHSD Community member 

526 Marie Crawford CUHSD Community member 

527 Michaela Edlin CUHSD Community member 

528 Nancy J. Cssell CUHSD Community member 

529 Lorie Love CUHSD Community member 

530 Renie Erez CUHSD Community member 

531 Nicole Sweeney CUHSD Community member 

532 Libby Leist CUHSD Community member 

533 Mayumi Tanaka CUHSD Community member 

534 Martha Ford CUHSD Community member 

535 Carla Twillenager CUHSD Community member 
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